
The 2007 Biennial Survey runs from Monday, October 1st through Wednesday, October 31st. All depository 
libraries are legally required to complete this survey.  FDLP Desktop login accounts have been generated for 
all depository library coordinators. 

The survey is locked down to depository coordinators only. Welcome emails were sent out to coordinators 
at the end of September. That email contained your FDLP username and password. If you have not received 
this email, please check your spam box or re-request your welcome email through our online form at:  
http://www.fdlp.gov/biennial/launch.html.

We thank you for your help and support so that we can meet our legal requirements 
(44USC1909) and better serve the Federal Depository Library Program.

These people did not complete  
their surveys on time.

http://www.fdlp.gov/biennial/survey.html
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The 2007 Biennial Survey  
is Due October 31st!


